
foster an active partnership between the home and the school  
improve communication  
act as a ‘sounding board’ for the School and Local Advisory Board 
suggest whole school improvements  
gather feedback  
gather information from the wider school community and to
represent the voice of parents



Who we are and what we do  



The Headteacher and Parent Support Worker meet with parents
who volunteer to be class reps four times a year to:






Beech Class



Parent Representatives



Parent Voice
Group

Beth Martin                               beth_martin@live.co.uk
Emma Davies                            daviese768@gmail.com  

If you would like a specific topic raised or have any questions, please
contact your child's class rep or the Parent Support Worker.

Agendas, minutes and current members can also be found on our
website.




mailto:beth_martin@live.co.uk
mailto:daviese768@gmail.com


foster an active partnership between the home and the school  
improve communication  
act as a ‘sounding board’ for the School and Local Advisory Board 
suggest whole school improvements  
gather feedback  
gather information from the wider school community and to
represent the voice of parents



Who we are and what we do  



The Headteacher and Parent Support Worker meet with parents
who volunteer to be class reps four times a year to:

Parent Voice
Group






Elm Class
Parent Representatives



Kyla Dean                           kylajanedean@gmail.com
Philippa Trayford             philippa_1985@hotmail.co.uk
Laura Hall                           laurahall934@gmail.com




If you would like a specific topic raised or have any questions, please
contact your child's class rep or the Parent Support Worker.

Agendas, minutes and current members can also be found on our
website.
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suggest whole school improvements  
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gather information from the wider school community and to
represent the voice of parents



Who we are and what we do  



The Headteacher and Parent Support Worker meet with parents
who volunteer to be class reps four times a year to:

Parent
Voice Group






Pine Class
Parent Representatives




Jade Smith                      jadesmith030693@icloud.com

If you would like a specific topic raised or have any questions, please
contact your child's class rep or the Parent Support Worker.

Agendas, minutes and current members can also be found on our
website.
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suggest whole school improvements  
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represent the voice of parents



Who we are and what we do  



The Headteacher and Parent Support Worker meet with parents
who volunteer to be class reps four times a year to:

Parent
Voice Group






Chestnut Class
Parent Representatives




Emma Kay                 kitchenmuseum@yahoo.com  

If you would like a specific topic raised or have any questions, please
contact your child's class rep or the Parent Support Worker.

Agendas, minutes and current members can also be found on our
website.
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improve communication  
act as a ‘sounding board’ for the School and Local Advisory Board 
suggest whole school improvements  
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represent the voice of parents



Who we are and what we do  



The Headteacher and Parent Support Worker meet with parents
who volunteer to be class reps four times a year to:

Parent
Voice Group






Maple Class



 Parent Representatives



Laura Hopkins          laurahopkins189@gmail.com

If you would like a specific topic raised or have any questions, please
contact your child's class rep or the Parent Support Worker.

Agendas, minutes and current members can also be found on our
website.
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suggest whole school improvements  
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represent the voice of parents



Who we are and what we do  



The Headteacher and Parent Support Worker meet with parents
who volunteer to be class reps four times a year to:

Parent Voice
Group






Ash Class 
 Parent Representatives




 Rachel Nesbit                  rachel.nesbit@talk21.com  

If you would like a specific topic raised or have any questions, please
contact your child's class rep or the Parent Support Worker.

Agendas, minutes and current members can also be found on our
website.
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gather feedback  
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Who we are and what we do  



The Headteacher and Parent Support Worker meet with parents
who volunteer to be class reps four times a year to:

Parent Voice
Group






Willow Class
Parent Representatives




Sharon Jones                cerney@hotmail.co.uk
Fara Bignell                  farabignell@gmail.com

If you would like a specific topic raised or have any questions, please
contact your child's class rep or the Parent Support Worker.

Agendas, minutes and current members can also be found on our
website.






foster an active partnership between the home and the school  
improve communication  
act as a ‘sounding board’ for the School and Local Advisory Board 
suggest whole school improvements  
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represent the voice of parents



Who we are and what we do  



The Headteacher and Parent Support Worker meet with parents
who volunteer to be class reps four times a year to:

Parent Voice
Group






Oak Class
Parent Representatives




Sally Parker             sallyannparker@hotmail.com

If you would like a specific topic raised or have any questions, please
contact your child's class rep or the Parent Support Worker.

Agendas, minutes and current members can also be found on our
website.





